
Lower Cape May Regional High School 
Financial Aid Night 2025 

The Lower Cape May Regional High School Guidance Department will host its annual 
Financial Aid Night on Monday, October 6, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. in the high school theatre. 
High school students and their parents are invited to attend this free workshop to find 
out more information about one of the most important steps of college admissions - the 
financial aid process. 

The presentation will cover many important financial aid topics including Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) process and submission, Federal Grants, 
Student and Parent Federal Loans, Scholarships, and the NJ Stars program.  

Informative handouts will also be available for those who attend.  

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend this event to gain a basic understanding 
of how financial aid works and to learn how to make informed decisions to maximize 
financial aid opportunities. 

 

Thank you, 

Lower Cape May Regional Guidance Department 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 


